
TO:   All House Members 

 

FROM: Representative Sid Michaels Kavulich 

 

SUBJECT: Introduction of Legislation to Repeal the Annual Cost of Living  

  Adjustments 

 

 

I have drafted legislation that I plan to introduce in the near future that would repeal the annual Cost of 

Living Adjustments now in place for all judges, district justices, the Governor, Lieutenant Governor, 

State Treasurer, Auditor General, Attorney General, certain other State officers and Members of the 

General Assembly.  

 

This legislation is similar to House Bill 228 of the 2009-10 session that former Representative Barbara 

McIlvaine-Smith introduced. The following Members had co-sponsored that legislation: Mike Carroll, 

Scott Conklin, Tom Creighton, Mike Fleck, Bill Kortz, Tom Murt, Mark Mustio, Marguerite Quinn, Brad 

Roae, Mike Reese, Josh Shapiro, Ken Smith and RoseMarie Swanger.  

 

Please contact Debbie in my office at 3-1267 or email her at dwegert@pahouse.net, if you wish to co-

sponsor this legislation. Thanks. 
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